
NEW SAFETY MEASURES FOR THE
ANNUAL ROLLATOR RACE 
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At our last edition of the annual rollator race, a very unfortunate accident happened that left 3
injured. However, it turns out there is yet another victim. Victoria Blanton, a citizen of Cryondia
and a contestant of the race, also got injured. The wheel that snapped off of Rosa Kjellberg’s
rollator, was catapulted in Blanton’s direction. It ended up hitting her. However, nobody seemed
to have noticed, and the contestant continued the race. Unfortunately that was not the end of it.
2 days later, Blanton collapsed and was transferred to Cryson General Hospital. Now her
doctors fear that she might not regain consciousness.

To prevent future tragedies like this, an agreement was made between our Concilium and the
government of Cryondia. Our Concilium has declared that there will be new safety precautions
that will have to be followed to the letter by the event team and all its employees. Starting next
edition of the race, every rollator will have to be checked beforehand to ensure that it does not
have any defects. If someone does have a faulty rollator, they will be provided with a checked
spare one. Any employees who violate this new safety measure, will be fined and fired
immediately. 

Furthermore, the Concilium has forwarded their deepest apologies to the Cryondia government
and the family of Mrs Blanton. They have decided to refund the hospital costs, as to relieve
some of the family’s stress. The family of Blanton also asked for a compensation in case she
doesn’t regain consciousness. Our government and the family agreed on a sum of 20000
Crolon, which is 33516 Denarius. But of course, everyone is hoping that Mrs Blanton has not lost
her fighting spirit and will wake up soon. 


